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The Philippine Consulate General in New York And Its Clients  
Commemorate the 41st National Disability Prevention and Rehabilitation Week  

 

 
         Personnel of the Philippine Consulate General in New York and its clients, recite 

the “Loyalty Pledge of an Advocate of the Rights of Persons with Disabilities” 
during the Philippine flag raising ceremony held this morning, 22 July 2019, at the 
Philippine Center. (Photo by NYCPCG) 

 
22 July 2019, New York –To raise awareness on the rights of Persons With Disabilities 
(PWDs),personnel of the Philippine Consulate General in New York, the Philippine 
Mission to the United Nations, the Philippine Center, and members of the public, recited 
the “Loyalty Pledge of an Advocate of the Rights of Persons with Disabilities” during the 
Philippine flag raising ceremony held this morning, 22 July 2019, at the Philippine Center. 
 
The Philippine Consulate General continues to implement the policy of expediting 
consular services for clients who are PWDs. 
 
The 41st National Disability Prevention and Rehabilitation Week runs from 17 to 23 July 
2019.END 
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